May 9, 1962

Dr. S, R, Weiss
U0JCA

8 « Fifth Avenue
New York, N. Y.

Dear Dr, Weiss:

This letter concerns the no'e to me by Mr, Feurestein on
May L, 1962, a copy of which I sent to you.

I quite agree with him that "Mebasser" leaves much to be
desired, There has been too much reprinting of trite
sermons and other collections of platitudes, and toolittle
evidence of creative material relevant to Indian Jewry,

I would arpreciate it if you would, in your next letter to
Jhirad, emphasi the a2bove as well as the three points made
by Moe,

inclosed you will find a letter from Jhirad to me, which
came together with a copy of a letter he sent to you.

I think its in place for you to answer the letter he mailed
directly to you. Meanwhile, would you do m@ a personal
favor and include in it mention of the fact that 1 am
gr-sontly much too occupied to write to him, and that if
rovidence should once more send hme to India T would be
most happy to fulfill his personal requests. ‘

Simcerely,

RABEI NORMAN LAMM
NL:ff

Encl T
CC: Mr, Feurestein |






